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District MD27-D1 MyLCI Administrator Report 

District Cabinet Meeting  

March 11, 2018 
 

All 58 Clubs filed their Monthly Membership Reports for the first seven months of this Lions 

year 2017-2018.   

 

Clubs reported Activities in the MyLCI system at a rate of 90% in July, 98% in August,100% in 

September, October and November, 98% in December and 97 % in January. Excellent job the 

first seven months.  The average of filing activity reports for the seven months was 98%.  Good 

job! 

 

I am seeing a number of clubs that are reporting club meetings as an activity, as well as 

donations, both of which are great to have in your activities.  However, I have seen a drop off in 

reporting Service Activities on the reports that involve the community (Shared meal with senior 

citizens, working on parks, roadside clean up, etc.).  Service projects that benefit the community 

work towards your Centennial Service Challenge as well as Club Excellence Award. 

 

As of January 31, 2018, we have 15 out of 58 clubs that have completed all five of the 

Centennial Service Challenge areas.  Last year we had 49 of the 58 clubs complete all four of the 

service areas, so there is a little work to be done in the last half of this Lions year.  Don’t forget 

that Diabetes has been added as fifth Centennial Activity. 

 

Keep up the good work and thanks for all you accomplished last year. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

PDG Richard “Dick” Schwedrsky 

 


